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Declaration for the REACH-regulation 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
we as the Fischer Elektronik GmbH are according to the REACH-regulation a so called 
„downstream user” and we have reassured at our suppliers that all relevant materials will 
be pre-registered and according to the time limit registered afterwards. 
 
We are sure that all products being delivered to you are made according to the 
regulation and that there will be no problems with the supply to your company. 
 
Only our articles Thermally conductive adhesive WLK DK contain a substance of the  
candidate list (SVHC, release dated: 2017-01-15). 
This product contains 4,4'-isopropylidenediphenol (CAS 80-05-7). 
 
 
With kind regards 
 
FISCHER ELEKTRONIK GMBH & CO. KG 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lüdenscheid, 17-Jan-2017 i.A. Dr. Michael Pohler 
 


